
Dear Families of Monksdown, 

Early Maths sets the foundations for learning, as Mathematics gives 
children a range of transferable skills they can use in everyday life . 
Our wonderful Maths lead (along with her pupil subject leads) have 
held two sessions for parents in Reception and Year 1.  

The sessions were carried out with parents and children and really 
helped to show exactly how our children learn Maths at an early age. 

The sheer volume of people who attended showed once again why 
Monksdown Parents really are the best parents there are! 

Kindest Regards 

Mrs Price  

 

Where Children Come First 

Friday 24th January 2025 

Designated Safeguarding Leads :  

Mrs Russell and  

Mrs Stewart  

Deputy-Mrs Price                   

Safeguarding is of the utmost importance to us. If you have any concerns that a child is being harmed or is at risk of harm, or if you receive a disclosure, you must inform a staff member immediately. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 27th-31st January  
National Storytelling Week  

 
Learning Showcase at 

2;30pm 
6.1—Monday 27th Jan 

6.2 Wednesday  29th Jan 
6.3 Thursday 30th Jan 

3rd-7th February Bikeability 
Children’s Mental Health 

Week 

27th February  
Egyptian Feast 

Oscar Wu Nursery 

Sofia Spiridon R1 

Brian Pereira R2 

Douglas Duddridge R3 

Lillie Shrimpton 1.1 

Sonny McStein 1.2 

Charley Jo Kemp  1.3 

Olivia Kasimu 2.1 

Amity Taylor-Owens 2.2 

Layla Hall 2.3 

Stefan Wierszyl-3.1 

Jessica Hoos 3.2 

Henleigh Lawless 3.3 

Ivy-May Patterson 4.1 

Aljaali Albukhari 4.2 

Paige Browne 4.3 

Lucas Campbell 5.1 

Jacon Loughlin 5.2 

Jaxon Macauley 5.3 

Darcey Rose Haigh 6.1 

Piper Bamber 6.2 

Rebecca Green 6.3 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week some of our children attended a Chess tournament. All children enjoyed 

themselves and showed great respect to their opponents. We finished 2nd out of 4 

schools  and narrowly missing out on 1st place by 1/2 a point. 

 

 

 

 

 

We are immensely proud of our football team. We are currently in a  Football league and 
currently sit top of the league after 6 games. They have won 4 and drew 2,. Amazingly the 

have only conceding 1 goal throughout.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 







 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dinners  can now be paid for via School Money online.   

If you have not received your log in details please contact the 
school office where we will be happy to help. 

 

 
During the winter months it is really important that the children bring a coat 
to school . We try to get outdoors as much as possible and embrace the 
colder temperatures. 

Please make sure that hats and gloves have names and class numbers 
indicated on them.  

 
If your child rides their bike or scooter to school, please 
talk to   them about road safety and being  very careful 
on their journey.  Helmets should be worn for protection 
at all times. 

 

 
Children in KS2 (Years 3—6) may bring a HEALTHY snack to eat at break time .This should 
not include crisps, sweets or chocolate.   

Some suggestions: 

• Fresh Fruit or Dried Fruit 

• Low Sugar cereal bars that are not chocolate coated 

• Crackers 

• Vegetable sticks 

 
 
 
We encourage children to drink water in school.  If your child cannot drink water then a 
sugar free juice may be brought into school.  Energy drinks such as Prime and Lucozade 
are not permitted.  Children in Early Years (Reception) and KS1 (Years 1-2) are provided 
with milk and fruit free of charge. 
 

The library is open for children 
and parents on the following 

days 

 

Monday—Nursery and Reception 

Tuesday Year 1 and Year 2 

Wednesday Years 3-6 


